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August 2014
LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.
LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News .

Dear Defenders of Life:
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On three weekend days this August the LICL Educational Trust sponsored a flyover of beaches on the South
and North shores of Long Island. The wording on the banner pulled by the small plane was changed for each
of the days: "Unborn babies are people too;" "Abortion is child abuse. prolifeli.org;" and “Abortion destroys
lives. prolifeli.org.” If you or others you know viewed our aerial banner, we would very much appreciate your
feedback. Comments welcome. Call 631-243-1435 or e-mail info@prolifeLl.org. Thank you.

Be a promoter of 40 Days for Life, September 24 through November 2. The peaceful vigil reminds many
the thousands of motorists who will view our signs (during the 40 days of witness) and those passing on foot
that inside the Planned Parenthood Building at 540 Fulton Ave. (Rt. 24) in Hempstead abortions are per-
formed. The vigil is daily from 7 AM to 7 PM on the sidewalk in front of 540. Filling the 480 hours can be
accomplished if all plan ahead and sign up at FORTYDFLLI@gmail.com to volunteer if just for one hour
each week. New this year — Celeste, the Long Island Coordinator of this national project, will come to a
meeting of your group, for a 15-20 minute discussion about 40DFL. Contact Celeste via
FORTYDFLLI@gmail.com.

Students remaining on Long Island or going away to college, and all who find themselves in the public are-
na where many do not understand our persistence in defense of human life from fertilization to natural death
should be aware of the pro-life Students for Life of America website Info@studentsforlife.org.

Primary Day is Tues. Sept. 9 for NYS officers including NYS Senate and Assembly, some county and local
races. Call your Board of Elections - Nassau 516-571-2411 or Suffolk 631-852-4500 to inquire if there is a
Primary in which you are eligible to vote.

Are you registered to vote in the General Election on Tues. Nov. 4, 2014? The NYS Voter Registration
Form available at your Post Office states: “Mail or deliver this form at least 25 days before the election you
want to vote in. Your county will notify you that you are registered to vote.” If you did not recently received
a card from the B.O.E. stating your polling location now is the time to inquire. Absentee Ballots are im-
portant for students and all homebound.

Calling all Nassau pro-lifers and nearby Suffolk readers. On Mon. Aug. 25 our LICL General Meeting will
be held in Hicksville in the Joseph Barry Knights of Columbus building at 45 Heitz Place beginning at 7:45
PM. The meeting opens with announcements of local pro-life activity. Next on the agenda, representatives of
five of our member groups have accepted the invitation to speak for 4 to 5 minutes on activity pertinent to
their organizations. All, young and older, are welcome to attend for all or part of the evening scheduled to end
by 10:00 PM.

Pro-Life programs are available on Cablevision and Verizon. Take an hour or 90 minutes of your TV time
to check out:

Life Issues Cablevision NWSuf Ch 20 Tu 5 PM, CSuf Ch 20 Tu 9 PM, Rvhd Ch 20 Tu 9 PM, Verizon Ch 40
Th9PM

Life Talk Cablevision NWSuf Ch 115 We 8 PM, CSuf Ch 20 3:30 PM, Rvhd Ch 20 We 10 PM.

American Family Assn Cablevision NWSuf Ch 20 Sa 8 PM, CSuf Ch 20 Mo 8 pm, Rvhd Ch 20 Sa 8 PM
Verizon Ch 40 Mo 8PM



